

Issue No. 2 (Mar 17)

CONGRATULATIONS

Well done to Medical University Vienna in Austria (22/02/2017), Royal Hospital for Sick Children in Edinburgh, UK (06/03/2017) and Ospedale Pediatrico Bambino Gesù in Rome, Italy (15/03/2017) for opening to patient recruitment.

WHO IS NEXT?

8 sites are now open to recruitment.

Which will be the 9th site to open for EDIBLE?!

The race is on between **Motol University Hospital** in Prague, Czech Republic and **Hôpitaux Universitaires de Genève** in Geneva, Switzerland.

YOU ARE INVITED!

Save the date for the researchers' teleconference taking place on

Monday 10th April 11:00 am (UK time).

Investigators and lead research nurses are invited to join us for an opportunity to:

- Discuss set-up and recruitment issues.
- Refreshing consent approach.
- Network with other sites.
- Have a Q&A session with Prof J Helen Cross.

Further details will be provided nearer the time.

REMINDERS

- 1. Refer to the **EDIBLE STUDY TOP TIPS** pamphlet for quick references to trial aspects such as screening, consent, eligibility confirmation, randomisation and timelines.
- 2. If new staff join your local EDIBLE team update your Delegation Log and return to the CTRC, along with signed and dated CVs within three years and GCP certificates

WEBSITE

Please visit our study website for updates on recruitment, site openings and to access previous newsletters.

http://www.edible.org.uk

Help us promote the study by sharing information and our website URL:

- On social media
- Professional/ hospital websites
- Departmental newsletters
- Word of mouth

EDIBLE IS EXPANDING

Johns Hopkins Hospital in Baltimore, USA is now on board.

The study application was submitted to their research board for ethical review in mid-February 2017.

FAX NUMBER CHANGE

Please note that the CTRC fax number has changed to:

0151 795 8770

The other fax number is no longer operational so please make sure everyone on your team knows the new number.

FOR MORE DETAILS

Contact the Christiana Papamichael via Tel: +44 (0) 151 794 9774 Email: <u>Edible.Study@liv.ac.uk</u>



The research leading to these results has received funding from the EU 7th FP7/2007-2013 under the project DESIRE (grant agreement n°602531)